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DENR Special Order
No.99- 1037

SUBJECT: Land Administration and Management Program (LAMP) —
Assignment of Personnel

The LAMP Inter-Agency Coordinating Committee, which is chaired by DENR, has
approved the creation of the Project Management Office (PMO) to be headed by an
Executive Director, Atty. Mylene G. Albano.

In the interest of the service, the following DENR personnel are assigned to the PMO:

Ms. Genevieve Padilla, FASPO
Engr. Danilo Antonio, LMB
Ms. Nerisa C. Carreon, LMB
Ms. Iluminada G. Ignacio, LMB

They shall report immediately to the PMO and are expected to work with the Executive
Director thereof to ensure the timely and successful preparation and implementation of the
bridging-in activities and the first phase of the LAMP, otherwise known as the LAM
Project.

Travelling and other incidental expenses to be incurred by the above-mentioned personnel
shall be charged against their respective offices subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

This special order supercedes all previous special orders issued with,regard to assignment

of DENR personnel to the LAMP.
ANTONIO H. CERILLES
Secretary
DenrSO/lamp
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